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Orientation for FYBA Students of French and Portuguese on 13th September 2022 

 

 

The Discipline of French and Francophone Studies of Shenoi Goembab School of Languages 

and Literature organized an orientation for the First Year B.A. students of French and 

Portuguese in BG-45, Block B, Goa University. During the orientation, the students were 

presented with details about the programme and the structure of the course. The orientation 

also underlined various services available at the institution and the responsibilities of the 

student during the course of study. The event was attended by 17 students and 4 faculty 

members from the disciplines of French and Portuguese. The event was coordinated by Mr. 

Anthony Gomes and Ms. Shourya Dalvi, Assistant Professors of French and Francophone 

Studies. 
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